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October 28, 1957 ADDRESS CORRESPONDENCE TO
823 MIDLAND TOWER BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS

Emery C. Arnold
011 Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In answer to your recent inquiry regarding the
status of our No. 3 Nordhaus well in Section 17-25N-7W,
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, please be advised that
because of excessive amount of water in the well bore,
we have not run a potential test on this well.

Remedial work is now being planned. When it is
successfully completed, we will file the usual potential
and completion forms,

Very truly yours,

WESTERN NATURAL GAS COMPANY

Office Manager
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